## PHOTO PERMISSION RELEASE:

Your child may be photographed while participating in VBS activities. Any photos taken by Scottsbluff Church of Christ would only be used to promote VBS. By submitting this electronic registration for this child, you are authorizing Scottsbluff Church of Christ to use VBS pictures on the church website, church newsletter, bulletin boards or other church social media sites to promote VBS. We will never reference your child by name or provide specific information on your child. The pictures will only be used by Scottsbluff Church of Christ to show the many ways our children and youth can have fun while participating in the VBS program.